Mr. Lynch requested the following information regarding agenda item CC10 Consultant Contract for Katheryn W. Gemberling: 

Request:     Have we always paid for travel in addition to contract price?  Who and how 
                    do you monitor the cost? 

Response:   

Yes.

All travel reimbursements require receipts.  Katheryn Gemberling submits invoices with all receipts attached to contract manager.  Currently, Marc Baron serves as contract manager.   He reviews the invoices and approves the payment.  The invoices are sent to the Department of Accounting Services for further review and payment.   

The specifications for travel reimbursement are referenced in Attachment A of the contract. 

Rosa Dawson

On behalf of

Ann Killets

Chief Academic Officer

School District of Palm Beach County

akillets@palmbeach.k12.fl.us

